
 
 

November 8, 2021 
Via Web Filing 

 
 
Mr. Michael Dougherty, Executive Director 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
201 High Street SE 
Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3398 
 
RE: Twilio International, Inc. 
 30 Day State Notification for Interconnected VoIP Providers – Contact Change 
 
Dear Mr. Dougherty: 
 
Please find this letter submitted on behalf of Twilio International, Inc. notifying the Commission of a 
change to its corporate address and Numbering Representative contact for 30 Day State Notification for 
Interconnected VoIP Providers. Please update your records to reflect the new contact information 
below. 
 

Numbering Representative: 
Name:  Allyson Blevins 
Address: Twilio International, Inc., 101 Beale Street, San Francisco, CA 94105  
E-mail:  ablevins@twilio.com 
Phone:  314-789-0272 

 
Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3005 or 
via email to swarren@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/Sharon R. Warren 
 
Sharon R. Warren 
Consultant 
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